
9th September 2022 

Dates for your Diary 

September 2022 

12th:  New Foundation Stage children start at the school 

20th:  Sports Morning and picnic for families of children 
 in years 2, 4 & 6 (picnic 11.30 - 12.15) 

22nd:  Sports Morning and picnic for families of children 
 in years 1, 3 & 5 (picnic 11.30 - 12.15) 

27th:  9.05am - Year 5 Curriculum presentation to 
 parents (large hall) 

 3.30pm - Danbury information session for  year 
6 parents (large hall)  

 4.00pm - Year 6 Secondary Transfer meeting 
 (large hall) 

28th:  9.05am - Year 3 Curriculum Presentation for 
 parents (large hall) 

29th: 9.05am - Year 2 Curriculum Presentation for 
 parents (large hall) 

30th:  9.05am - Year 6 Curriculum Presentation for 
 parents (large hall) 

October 2022 

3rd:   Harvest Assembly for pupils (Harvest Boxes 
 Competition Poster coming out next week) 

6th:   9.05am - Year 4 Curriculum Presentation for 
 parents (large hall) 

7th:   9.05am - Year 1 Curriculum Presentation for 
 parents (large hall) 

17th:  Diwali Celebrations/Assembly for pupils 

18th - 21st :  Danbury Residential for Year 6 pupils 

21st:   Last day of Term 1 

31st:  First day of Term 2 

November 2022 

4th:  INSET DAY—No pupils in school 
 

Staying in Touch    

      

Miss Lemon - FS Early Years Phase Leader 
FSleader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Mrs Kitchen – LKS1 Phase Leader 

KS1leader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Mr Fenniche – LKS2 Phase Leader 

lks2leader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Miss Zigler—UKS2 Phase Leader 

Uks2leader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Mrs J Martin—(Family Liaison Officer) 

flo@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher – Mrs W Skinner 

headteacher@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Miss L Steward 

inclusion@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Miss C Fullagar   

deputy@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Dear Families, 
 

Welcome back to the new academic year!  It has been so lovely having all the children back for our first full week - 
they have been amazing.  A lot of our children have been changing for PE lessons for the first time.  They have 
handled this brilliantly. 
 

We have also welcomed new staff to our school.  Mrs Knight has been looking after you all at our front reception - 
what a fantastic job she is doing!  Mrs Drew joins us as our new School Business Manager.  She is already making 
positive changes to ensure that our school continues to run as smoothly as possible.   Mrs Horbachova has joined the 
SEN administration team to support Miss Steward.  We wish them every success in their new roles.     
 

Well done to the year 6 pupils who sat the Kent test yesterday.  The process ran smoothly and the children are still 
smiling, thank goodness.   

 

We wish you a relaxing weekend. 
 

Mrs Skinner and the Brunswick House Team 

Respect                       Teamwork                           Empathy                          Self-Belief                       Honesty 

This weeks newsletter is dedicated to the 
memory of Queen Elizabeth II who sadly 

passed away yesterday.   
We remembered her in our two minute 

silence this morning. 


